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PAYMENT AND REPORTING OF PREMIUM 
CONTRIBUTIONS OF EMPLOYERS AND 

EMPLOYEES
 
In relation to PhilHealth Circular No. 04-2015 (Payment and Reporting of 
Premium Contributions of Employers and Employees) which was published 
on March 12, 2015, all employers in the government and private sectors are 
strongly encouraged to pay their premium contributions at PhilHealth’s 
accredited collecting agents (ACAs) or through e-Payment facilities effective 
the applicable period of April 2015.

Exempted from this recommendation are government agencies that are currently 
implementing the Expanded Modified Direct Payment Scheme (ExMDPS).

Further, all employers in the Formal Economy shall adopt the Electronic 
Premium Reporting System (EPRS) as the mode of preparation and transmission 
of all remittance reports (RF-1).  However, this remains optional for employers 
of Kasambahays.

During the transition period, the PhilHealth Employer Engagement 
Representatives (PEERs) are advised to coordinate with the PhilHealth Accounts 
Information Management Specialists (PAIMS) or with the nearest PhilHealth 
Office for the orientation, training and registration for the said systems.

Other inquiries may be referred to our Call Center at (02) 441-7442 or to any of 
our Regional Offices.
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